Katie Bonilla

From: Vivian Martinez

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 5:12 PM
To: Katie Bonilla

Subject: Traffic Issues/Complaints

Hello Katie,

| had two calls that came in today that | couldn’t find the right place for in QAlert, but both seemed as traffic related
issues.

The first call came from:

Sister Barbara
Text redacted

Text redacted

Issue: She is complaining about all the parked cars on Talbot Street and along San Vincente Avenue. Mostly all the cars
parked in the area are students that attend Hartnell College and with the overload of cars, it causes visibility issues. Also
cars park along the curves or corners of the streets, so she is suggesting for more red curbs be put in the area because
it’s difficult to get around the cars at times.

Text redacted

Thanks,

Vivian Martinez
Administrative Aide

City of Salinas

Public Works Department
200 Lincoln Avenue
Salinas, CA 93901
831-758-7241





